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W/C Monday 11th November 2024 
 
 
Remembrance Day  
We recognise that there are now so many different ways for families to show their support towards this 
cause and have therefore once again decided not to sell traditional paper poppies throughout school.   
 
However, pupils are of course very welcome to wear poppies in school, and as in the past we will be 
making a bucket collection available on the yard on Monday for families who may want to donate to the 
British Legion via school. Reception and KS2 will attend a special assembly in the school where they will 
observe the silence. 
 
Remembrance Day Years 1 and 2 
Classes KR & RS will be visiting All Hallows Church on Monday 11th November for their annual act of 
Remembrance. Please make sure that your child has suitable, warm clothes as we will be outside for part 
of this visit. Thank you. Miss Sawkins 
 
Scooters 
As we have a number of children who have recently started scooting or cycling to school for the first 
time, can we politely ask that all scooters or bikes are pushed to the cycle racks rather than ridden 
across the KS1 playground.  Parents help in guiding children in respect of this request is very much 
appreciated.  Thank you. 

Clubs 
Reminder: All extra-curricular clubs will commence this week, as per your child’s specific email 
confirmations.  
A polite reminder that pupils will not be allowed to leave the school without an adult after their session. 
Could we also respectfully request that (where applicable) you make Mrs Ostler aware if she is required to 
collect your child on your behalf, to spend the remainder of the afternoon at The Den. Thank you. 

Key Stage One Nativity costumes: 
Tonight, your children will be bringing home a letter outlining their part and costume suggestion for our 
Nativity on 9th and 10th December - 'A Present for the Baby'. If you know that, for any reason, your child will 
not be in school on those dates, could you please let the relevant class teacher know. Thank you. 
 
Children in Need: 
Next Friday 15th November - is Children in Need. This year we are inviting your child to come dressed in 
their own clothes for a donation towards the charity. We are going to be collecting the donations in the hall 
and not on the playground, as in previous years. If your child could please bring their donation into school 
with them and the class teachers will then advise them as to where it can be put. Thank you 

 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Doodle Maths Challenge 
Please see the attached information should your child wish to take part. Thank you. 
 
Hull City Ladies  
Please see the attached tickets for the forthcoming match. 
 
ERYC Costal Services 
Please see the attached information regarding the Santa Express! 
 
 

 
Please remember to register your child’s lunch choice for the forthcoming week (including packed 

lunch). Hot school meal offerings can be found at the following link: 
 

School lunches | Walkington Primary School 

https://walkingtonschool.org/school-meals/

